
 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

To:  Medi-Cal IPAs, PCPs, BH Providers, and Specialists 

From:   IEHP – Provider Relations   

Date:  May 09, 2022 

Subject:         Sunsetting of Proposition 56: Value Based Payment Program  

 

Inland Empire Health Plan (IEHP) is sending this update to inform our Provider Network the Proposition 56 

- Value Based Payment (VBP) Program and the accompanying supplemental payments for Providers will 

be sunsetting as of July 1, 2022.  

 

The Proposition 56 – VBP Program directed Medi-Cal Managed Care Plans (MCPs), like IEHP, to make value-

based enhanced payments to eligible network providers for specific events tied to performance on core 

measures across four domains including: 

• Prenatal and postpartum care 

• Early childhood preventive care 

• Chronic disease management 

• Behavioral health care 

 

These enhanced payments were in addition to existing contracted payments eligible network providers receive 

from IEHP. 

 

Proposition 56 – VBP program is the only Proposition 56 program currently concluding by July 1, 2022.  IEHP 

will update our network on any changes as they occur with other Proposition 56 payment programs.   

 

Please continue to refer to the “Proposition 56 – Value Based Payment” page for general program requirements, 

upcoming notices, current payment rates, and the current payment schedule located on the Provider portal at: 

www.iehp.org > For Providers > P4P – Prop 56 – GEMT > Proposition 56 – Value Based Payment  

 

As a reminder, all communications sent by IEHP can also be found on our Provider portal at: 

www.iehp.org > For Providers > Plan Updates > Correspondence  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the IEHP Provider Relations Team at (909) 890-

2054 or (866) 223-4347. 

 

http://www.iehp.org/

